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October 25, 2023

Stephen Carlson
P.O. Box 4032
St. Paul, MN 55101

Dear Mr. Carlson,

On October 23, 2023. our office received the enclosed correspondence. These documents are 
being returned to you as unfiled. It is not a proper motion or request for rehearing. It is also 
untimely. Per rule 140, you have 10 days from the date of the order to petition for rehearing. 

Best regards,

Office of the Clerk of the Appellate Courts

October 25, 2023


